KGC
Supervision of Non-School Groups





KGC


A school employee shall be on duty to see that the building and equipment are properly used whenever any school facility is used by non-school groups or individuals.


A school employee may not be required to be on duty when, in the opinion of the building principal, it is not necessary.  In this case, the sponsors and the principal accept full responsibility for the building's use.
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